
Analysis of Proposed Consent Order to Aid Public Comment 
In the Matter of Nice-Pak Products, Inc., File No. 132-3272 

 
 The Federal Trade Commission (“FTC” or “Commission”) has accepted, subject 
to final approval, an agreement containing consent order from Nice-Pak Products, Inc. 
(“Nice-Pak”).   
 
 The proposed consent order has been placed on the public record for thirty (30) 
days for receipt of comments by interested persons.  Comments received during this 
period will become part of the public record.  After thirty (30) days, the Commission will 
again review the agreement and the comments received, and will decide whether it should 
withdraw from the agreement and take appropriate action or make final the agreement’s 
proposed order. 
 
 Nice-Pak is a manufacturer of “flushable” moist toilet tissue made from non-
elemental chlorine bleached wood pulp, bicomponent fibers and EP907 repulpable 
binder.  It advertised the flushable moist toilet tissue as being safe for sewer and septic 
systems



 Part IV of the proposed order contains recordkeeping requirements for 


